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OUR MISSION
By providing an environment 
where learning opportunities 
take place and community 
relationships are enriched, 
the Sudie A. Fulford 
Community Learning Center 
will develop individual 
capacity and improve the 
quality of life for Swainsboro 
and Emanuel County.

Phone: 478.289.2464
Fax: 478.289.2465
Email: jdschwabe@ega.edu
Normal Hours of Operation
Monday - Friday: 8 a.m. – 5 p.m.
Other times by appointmentat East Georgia State College

Message From The Director
   As we prepare to celebrate the upcoming holiday season and transition to a new year, 
we want to thank you for your patronage in 2019. The Fulford Center is the hub of enrich-
ing experiences for individuals of all ages, and we are grateful for your participation and 
involvement.
   Next year, the Center will be celebrating 10 years of service to the community and to the 
college.  Opening in 2010, the Center has grown into a thriving center with programs and 
activities for all age groups.
   We wish you many magical moments and joyful memories this holiday season, and we 
hope to see you often in 2020!
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Education
Civic Engagement
Hospitality
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UPCOMING EVENTS
November 4---Swainsboro Primary 1st Grade Planetarium Visit
November 5, 7, 12, 14, 19, 21---Bobcat Buddies Tutoring/
			         Mentoring Program
November 7---9th Annual Family Astronomy Night
November 11---Glad Garden Club Meeting
November 14---Magnolia Midlands GYSTC 
	             Board of Directors Meeting
                            Governor David Emanuel/Adam Brinson
	             DAR Meeting
November 18---Thankful for EGSC Alumni Event
November 19---Total Wellness, Part 4 (Fighting Depression & 
	            Loneliness at the Holidays)
November 20---Emanuel County Schools Training
November 21---Emanuel County Family Connection 

	            Collaborative Meeting
                            EGSC Staff Leadership Development Meeting
December 2---Fulford Youth Leadership Academy I
December 3---Tuition Classification 101 Workshop
December 4---Fulford Youth Leadership Academy II
December 5---Fulford Advisory Board Meeting
December 9 & 12---Metter Elementary 2nd Grade 
		    Planetarium Visits
December 14---Youngblood Chess Invitational Tournament
December 17---Treutlen County 5th Grade Planetarium Visit
December 19---Emanuel County Family Connection 
	            Collaborative Meeting
                           EGSC Staff Leadership Development Meeting

   All of our programming supports the Fulford Center’s goals of education, civic 
engagement, and hospitality. Last year, the Fulford Center welcomed over 8900 
visitors. 
   When you are honoring or memorializing family and friends, please consider 
making a donation to the Sudie A. Fulford Community Learning Center through 
the East Georgia State College Foundation. The Foundation is a 501(c)3 non-profit 
organization. All gifts are tax deductible to the extent approved by law.  Contact 
Elizabeth Gilmer at (478)289-2037 for more information.

LEAVE A LEGACY

®

THE FULFORD ADVISORY BOARD WISHES
YOU PEACE, LOVE, AND JOY THIS HOLIDAY

SEASON AND THROUGHOUT 2020!



   The final session of this year’s Total Wellness Series will be held Tuesday, November 19, at noon.  Fighting Depression 
& Loneliness at the Holidays is the session topic.  Participants will receive tips they can use to make this holiday season 
a better season for them and those around them.
   The series is FREE and is made possible through a partnership with UGA Extension, Emanuel Medical Center, East 
Georgia State College, East Georgia Healthcare Center, Queensborough National Bank and Trust, and CarePartners.  
Lunch, a presentation, and door prizes will be provided. Enrollment is limited to 20, and registration is required. If you 
have questions or would like to register, please give us a call at 289-2464.  We hope to see you November 19!

REMINDER: FINAL TOTAL WELLNESS SESSION
TO BE HELD NOVEMBER 19

   Please join us for our 9th An-
nual Family Astronomy Night. 
Two special guests will be join-
ing us this year. Tom Faller, As-
tronomy Consultant, will pro-
vide telescopes, solar scopes, 
and binoculars for outdoor star-
gazing, and Amy Hager, NASA 
Space Ambassador, will be here 
to share NASA resources and a 
variety of hands-on STEM ac-
tivities.   EGSC instructors and 
Erin Youmans, MMGYSTC 
Coordinator, will also be on 
hand to provide activities.  
   Planetarium shows are sched-
uled at 5:30 p.m. and 6:30 p.m., 
and a computer station will be 

set up with an assortment of 
interactive space activities and 
livestreaming of the Interna-
tional Space Station.  
   The event will take place from 
5:00 p.m. until 7:30 p.m. and is 
FREE to the public.
   See you on the 7th!

REMINDER: 9th ANNUAL 
FAMILY ASTRONOMY SET 

FOR NOVEMBER 7    ‘Tis the season to be jolly! 
Contact the Center to sched-
ule one of our holiday plan-
etarium shows... They’re 
sure to get you in the holi-
day spirit!
   Let It Snow! is a great 
show for Family Audiences 
and is 30 minutes long. Cel-
ebrate the season with this 
holiday music experience! 
“Let it Snow” features a va-
riety of festive classics from 
Frank Sinatra and Chuck 
Berry to Burl Ives and Bren-
da Lee and includes a stun-
ning multi-media finale by 
the Trans Siberian Orches-
tra. The soundtrack is visu-

ally enhanced with thematic 
animation, special effects 
and all-dome scenery. The 
30-minute program is a fun 
and entertaining experience 
for audiences of all ages, es-
pecially families. 
   The Alien Who Stole 
Christmas, also for Fam-

ily Audiences, clocks in at 
35 minutes. Santa is in a 
flying saucer instead of a 
sleigh! Will Christmas ever 
be the same? This show is 
in two parts: Part 1 is a win-
ter star walk, highlighting 
the constellations, planets 
and other celestial sights 

visible on a long, dark win-
ter’s night. The second part 
is a planetarium fantasy to 
the tune of “Twas the Night 
Before Christmas,” with a 
few changes.  Santa finds 
himself aboard a flying sau-
cer with his alien friend, 
Mr. Freep. The two visit all 
the planets of the solar sys-
tem to see what children on 
those planets might like for 
Christmas. While fictional, 
the ‘children’ provide a fun 
way to remember what the 
environment is like on each 
planet.
   If you’re interested, con-
tact the Fulford Center at 
478-289-2464.

CONSIDER SCHEDULING A HOLIDAY
PLANETARIUM SHOW

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PATRONAGE,
RECENT VISITORS!


